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On November 19th, 2024, the Lions Club of
Kotikawatta proudly donated a set of music
instruments to a local school, enriching the
educational experience of the students. The
donation, which included guitars, keyboards, and
drums, was made possible through the generous
contributions of our members and the funds raised
from various community events and fundraising
campaigns. The students' faces lit up with joy and
gratitude as they received the instruments, which will
help nurture their musical talents and creativity. It
was a heartwarming moment, showcasing the
impact of our collective efforts in giving back to the
community.




